
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 

4430 Hwy 289 
Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 

MHBC@KYOL.Net 
www.muldraughhill.org 

(270) 692-2420 
 

December 27,  2015 

 
Pastor.................................................................................Bro. Steve Skaggs 

Song Leader.......................................................................Jim Sabo 

Minister of Youth...............................................................Erin Cox 

Organist.............................................................................Amanda Farmer 

Pianist................................................................................Martha Whitehouse 

                                            Sunday School 10:00 A.M. 

Sunday School Director.....................................................Sam Graham 

                                            Morning Worship 11:00 A.M 
 
 
 
Prelude 
Sunday School Report 

Announcements and Welcome 

Welcome Hymn-427-For He Alone Is Worthy 
Tolling of the Hour 

Call to Worship 
Invocation 

Hymn of Praise-193-One Day 
Children’s Sermon 

Morning Prayer Concerns 

Offertory Hymn-176-Fairest Lord Jesus 
Offertory Prayer 

Worship with tithes and offerings 

Special Music-Kailey Witham 
Message-“God’s Word Tells the Story”  Luke  2:25-38 
Invitation-320-Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus 
Benediction 
Postlude 

 

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE AT 6:00 P.M. 
 

Message-Bro. Steve 
 

CHURCH GREETERS 
 

Today: Mark Speer-Matthew Speer-Latricia Speer 

Next Sunday: Donnie Veatch-Shirley Skaggs-Phyllis Wise 
 
 
 

 

 

 
OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK 

 
SUNDAY-Sanctuary Choir rehearsal at 5:00 P.M. 
                 No AWANA for tonight or next Sunday night January 3, 2016 
                 Evening Worship Service and Youth at 6:00 P.M. 
 
WEDNESDAY-Women’s Bible Study at 6:00 P.M. 
                          The Mark Carney Family will be providing a fun night of activities  
                          for our children during the Women’s Bible Study Hour for tonight. 
                          Prayer Meeting, GA’s, RA’s and Mission Friends at 7:00 P.M. 
 
FRIDAY-Blessings for the New Year!  We want to wish each of you a good year  
in 2016. Remember, no matter what comes our way God has promised us,  
“I will never leave you, nor forsake you”. (Hebrews 13:5)  

 
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

 
 We want to thank everyone for your generosity in giving to the White 

Christmas Offering last Sunday. Also, what a great time of worship  

we had on Christmas Eve. We want to thank you for your support  

of this special service. May God bless us as we serve together, in this  

community, throughout the coming year. 
 

 Please be in prayer for our youth as they are traveling this week to attend the  

Winter “Xtreme” Conference in Tennessee. 
 

 Our church goal for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for International  

Missions is $3,000.00 for this year. 
 

 The church offering envelopes for 2016 is ready to be picked up this  

morning on the table in the church vestibule. If you do not receive envelopes 

              now but would like to do so for the coming year. There are extra boxes of  

              blank envelopes available for you to get. 
 

 The January Bible Study  for 2016 is “Second Corinthians: The Church’s 

Ministry Handbook”.  The overview and introduction to the study will 

start on January 3, 2016 in the Evening Worship Service at 6:00 P.M. 
 

 We are in need of nursery workers for the church Nursery during the  

Morning Worship Service for 2016. There must be someone eighteen  

years old in the  nursery at all time. If, you can help; please sign the list  

on the credenza in the church vestibule. 
 

 A  Couples Retreat for 2016  is planned for January 29
th

 - 30
th

.  
 
NURSERY/CHILDREN’S CHURCH WORKERS 
 

 Keeping the Nursery today is Judy and Tiffany Benningfield . Next  

Sunday January 3, 2016 Betty Livers  will be our nursery worker. 

 Teaching Children’s Church for today is Beth Osborne.  Next Sunday  

January 3, 2016 Jessica Paris  will be our Children’s Church teacher.  
    

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS:   
Pastor: Bro. Steve Skaggs  Cell: (270) 402-1123  E-Mail: steven.skaggs@comcast.net  
Chairman of Deacons:  Josh Veatch  Home: (270) 699-9584  Cell: (270) 692-7693 
 
PROGRESS  REPORT:  
S.S.-115 
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